
 

  
 
 
 

 
Members of the Henbury & Brentry First Steps 
Community Plan co-ordinating Group 
 
Title: Henbury/Brentry Community Plan Update       

 

 

1. As reported at the 14th July NP meeting, Henbury and Brentry 
Community Council had successfully submitted an application to the 
First Steps programme for £2,500 funding to support the creation of a 
Community Plan.  

2. A co-ordinating Group has been established to deliver a programme 
including door-to-door and online delivery of a survey by trained 
volunteers, publicity and a Community Conference on Saturday 24th 
October to shape a draft Community Plan. 

3. The co-ordinating Group comprises members of Henbury & Brentry 
Community Council, other local residents, one of the local Councillors. 
They are supported by the Neighbourhood Partnership Co-ordinator and 
a Relationship Manager supplied by the First Steps programme.  

4. The First Steps deadline for delivery of a finished plan is 31st March 
2016 
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